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2010 Census - Recommendation

• Receive and accept the 2010 Census report & 
direct staff to continue Census outreach in 
Santa Barbara County
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2010 Census - A New Portrait of America

“Count everyone, count them once and count them in the right place.”
Jay Preston Waite

Deputy Director, 

U.S. Census Bureau
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2010 Census Questionnaire

• Shortest form in history - 10 
Questions, 10 Minutes to 
Complete

• Available in multiple languages

• All answers are confidential and 
protected by law 

• Required by the U.S. 
Constitution

English/SpanishEnglish
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Why is a Complete Census Count Important?

• More than $400 billion a year is 
distributed to States based on Census data

• Census-derived funds provide revenue for 
local services

• In 2000, the Census identified 34 million 
people in California 

• Population totals determine 
Congressional seats 
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Hard-to-Count Communities
Traditional HTC populations in 
California include:

• Children (0-18 years)
• Migrant farm workers
• Homeless
• Males (18-28 years) 
• Emerging populations/new 

immigrants
• African Americans
• Hispanics
• Asian Pacific Islanders
• Native Americans
• College/University students

• Apathy
• Fear and concern regarding the 

government
• Housing: hidden “illegal”

housing units, multiple 
roommates, multiple families in 
one household

• Language
• Citizenship status
• Lack of awareness

Challenges of 
Reaching the 
Hard-to-Count
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Outreach Goal - Complete Census Count

• Continue implementation of 2010 Census 
Integrated Communications Plan

• Work with Cities of Carpinteria, Goleta, 
Guadalupe, Lompoc, Santa Maria, Santa 
Barbara, Buellton, Solvang

• Identify no- and low-cost outreach options 

• Locate community organizations/leaders

• Serve as an informational bridge between the 
Census Bureau and the public
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Santa Ynez Valley Transit
13



2010 Census Timeline

Mar - Apr
Motivation/

Participation
“Be Counted”

Jan - Feb
Awareness/
Education

“It’s important, easy, 
and confidential

Apr - Jun
Non-Response

Follow-up
“Were You Counted?”

Dec 09 Aug 10
Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul

Apr
CENSUS DAY

Mar - Mar
USPS Delivers Census Questionnaires

Jan
North County 

Census Kick-off
Jan

South Coast 
Census Kick-off
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Next Steps
• Census Kick Off Events 

South Coast Census Kick-Off 
Thursday, January 21, 6:30 p.m. 
City of Santa Barbara Library- Faulkner Gallery

U.S. Census Bureau Open House
Wednesday, January 27, 1:00 p.m. 
124 West Carmen Lane, Suites B&C, Santa Maria

• Customized radio and television Public Service Announcements and posters

• Focused outreach to unincorporated hard-to-count communities

• Continued use of County facilities and programs for no and low-cost outreach

• Host an April 1st Census Day event

• “Were you Counted” follow-up messaging 

15



2010 Census - Recommendation

Receive and accept the 2010 Census report & direct staff to 
continue Census outreach in Santa Barbara County
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